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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Elaine Millar 

Minister for Treasury and Resources 

 
BY EMAIL 
 
31st March 2025 
 
Dear Minister 
 

 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  

 
Memoranda of Understandings (MOUs) for States Owned Entities (SOE) – Follow Up 

 
 
Thank you for you letter dated 24th March 2025. The Panel discussed your response at its meeting 
on 25th March 2025 and wishes to extend its appreciation for your commitment to provide the 
Panel with a private briefing on the final drafts of the revised MOUs for the SOEs in advance of 
them being presented for approval to the SOE Boards. 
 
The Panel is grateful for your collaboration in this manner and believes that a middle ground has 
been reached to ensure that it can deliver on its Scrutiny function. The Panel wishes to emphasise 
that its intention is always to provide constructive feedback to enhance policy and not to hinder 
the work of Government. 
 
The Panel accepts the invitation for a private briefing as suggested and our Officer will liaise with 
your Officer to ensure that the necessary arrangements can be made, as appropriate. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Deputy Helen Miles  
Chair 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  
 
 
 
 


